The Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) has turned our world upside down. Regardless of the dire circumstances, it is heartbreaking to see youthful dreams crushed.
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We at Licking Summer Camps are proud of the multi-generations who have participated in our summer program. We are a “Summer Tradition.” Twenty Eight years is a long time and we will survive this. At this time, our original schedule is still on. See our website for details – www.lickingcamps.com   We will make any adjustments as needed and will continue to update information on our website. 

Tough times don’t last, tough people do. Stay safe and God willing, we will see you this summer.

